
 

San Angelo Central High School Mini Tennis Tryouts 
Those who were not able to make our JV/Freshmen tryouts that took 
place August 3rd are welcome to join our mini tryout session.  
 

WHERE: Central High School tennis courts 
WHEN: August 24, 2020 
TIME: 6-7pm 
 

PHYSICALS & RANK ONE 

Please complete your Rank One information so that it may be evaluated by our training staff prior to 
the beginning of Tryouts. If the training staff determines that a player will need a new physical the 
parents of that player will be contacted. All information needs to be done PRIOR TO TRYOUTS! 

*COVID-19 PLAN 

In order to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 during our Central High School tryouts, we will adhere to the guidelines and 
regulations set forth by the UIL, which will include, but is not limited to, the following schedule and procedures: 

GROUPING 
• Players will be in accordance with State & UIL regulations. 
• Players on the court will stay at safe distance and not be permitted to shake hands. Players not participating 

must wear mask and obtain the 6ft rule between them.  
ARRIVING / ATTENDANCE / SCREENING 

• All athletes and coaches will park in the CHS Tennis parking lot. Parents will also drop off in CHS Tennis parking 
lot.  

• Water, food, and clothing will not be provided during the workout. Athletes must bring enough water to last the 
entirety of the workout, proper workout attire, and proper equipment.  

• They will be directed to the designated entrance – Main gate on the West side of tennis courts.  
• UPON ARRIVAL PLAYERS WILL: 
• Have their temperature checked & fill out our SAISD symptom survey.  
• Afterward, each athlete will report to the Tennis Court.  
• Coaches and Athletes will maintain the practice of social distancing.  

TRANSITIONS 
• Athletes & Coaches will use a tennis ball hopper to pick up balls in order to allow for minimal contact on tennis 

balls.  
• All athletes must leave the premises immediately following the conclusion of the session 

SPORTS SPECIFIC TRAINING 
• All UIL COVID-19 regulations will be followed when conducting sports specific training 


